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starting point 

Our next Starting Point class will be on Sunday, January 18th, at 1230 

PM. This is a great opportunity to find out who we are as a church, and 

to find out what your next step should be. You will also have the 

opportunity to become a church member. Lunch and childcare are 

provided. Sign up in the Come Section of the Information Center. 

christmas décor tear down  

We plan to put away all of our Christmas decorations and reset the 

building on Saturday, January 10th, at 10a. If you are available to come 

by and give us a hand, please sign up in the Serve Section of the 

Information Center! 

princeton village outreach 

Princeton Village (a retirement center across the street from the 

church) has a number of residents who would like to attend a bible study 

but they are having trouble finding someone to lead. If you are interested 

in leading a bible study, or in learning more, please sign up at the 

Information Center and Ken and Dee Gaffke (two of our small group 

leaders) will contact you! 

online giving 

The Eastridge website allows you to set up regular, recurring 

contributions through online giving.  Online giving is safe, secure, and a 

great way to be intentional about honoring God through generosity even 

when you’re away. 

shed your skins 

This is just a reminder that we re-use our bulletin skins each week.  

Please place them in the marked bins as  you leave today!  The black bins 

are for the bulletins only, no cups please! 
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